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10th December 2024 

Dear families, 

As part of our PSHE (Personal, Social, Health, Economic Education) next half term we will 

be looking at RSE (Relationships and Sex Education).  

As a school we are keen to ensure all pupils access this as we believe that age-appropriate 

relationships and sex education helps pupils to be safe, happy and healthy in their 

interactions with others (now and in the future). In lessons, teachers are always careful to 

ensure that pupils learn about growing up in a way that respects different religious and 

cultural views and reflects the values and ethos of the school.   

Please refer to the RSHE policy on our school website if you require further information.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

PSnowden  

PSHE Subject Lead  
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